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Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 3:15 PM
To: Charles J Luna
Subject: Flash Traffic #10-3-2016: Message from Membership

   

Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #10‐3‐2016 

Date:      10/19/2016 

Subject:  Message from Membership 

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐
  

A friendly reminder to those members who have not paid their 
Perch Base Renewal dues: the deadline for getting into the 
"Early Bird" drawing is October 31, 2016. We are moving along 
at a steady pace with about 30% of our members participating 
in renewing their dues or making donations so far. Keep up 
the good work. 


